
        TO ANYONE PLANNING ON ATTENDING THE 2018 

               ARMED SERVICES SKEET CHAMPIONSHIP 

 

          For those of you planning on flying to Tucson, Arizona for 

the 2018 Armed Services Skeet Championship, William Barnett, 

one of our members, has offered to transport competitors 

firearms and ammunition to Tucson to assist competitors avoid 

the frustration and hassle of checking your firearms and 

ammunition through airport security.  Bill will be leaving from 

the Chicagoland area on the 7th of May and is planning on 

arriving in Tucson on the 10th of May. 

          If any of you would be interested in avoiding the 

aggravation of checking in your firearms and ammunition at the 

airport, you can contact Bill by phoning him at 630-400-6494 or 

by E-mailing him directly at danielbarnett70@yahoo.com for 

further details.     
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